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As a healthcare worker and a patient, I believe it’s imperative that we return medical 

decisions to clinicians and their clients. Non-clinicians should not be dictating how 

healthcare is practiced! As it is, for example, my own clinicians are allowed to 

address only one issue during a visit, which is absurd given that symptoms/problems 

often are related. The focus on time and money vs. patient wellbeing is costing lives, 

not just for patients, but for clinicians who are burning out and, in too many cases, 

ending their own lives due, in part, to the loss of professional agency and integrity in 

their clinical decision-making. 


